
  

URGENT - TOP PRIORITY 

To : All DIO’s of India 

I am sending the picture of the baby who was rescued from Kedarnath valley . Till 

now parents of the girl did not approach us regarding the baby girl. Honourable Chief 

Minister of Uttarakhand has instructed that the pictures of the baby girl should be sent 

to all the District Magistrates of India so that they can make wide publicity to enable 

the Parents, Relatives of the Girl to approach the District Administration Dehradun. 

Therefore I request you please take printout of e-mail/pictures and submit to your 

District Magistrate/ DC etc. for wide publicity.  

Baby is getting treated in Doon Hospital Dehradun. Further details can be 

known from dm-deh-ua@nic.in 
0135-2726066,22626064,2626065,2626066,Toll free no. - 1077  

Regards 

B.V.R.C. Purushottam,  

District Magistrate, Dehradun 

Personal attention of District Magistrate needed. 
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